
 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye   

We are not only saying goodbye to the children going 
to Reception class but we are saying goodbye to 
Fran.  She has been with us for 3 years, initially as a 
student and then our apprentice.  Fran is moving 
onto university to become a Norland nanny. Fran you 
have been amazing! Thank you and congratulations 
on getting your place on the course. 

Dates for your diary 

❖ Thursday 22nd July – last day for children returning in September 
❖ Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd September – Inset days 

❖ Monday 6th September  - Children return to school 

❖ Monday 25th October – Friday 29th September – Half term 

❖ Friday 17th December -  Autumn term ends for Christmas holidays 
❖ Tuesday 4th January – Inset day 

❖ Wednesday 5th January 2022 – Spring term begins 
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Belongings 

We will send home your child’s wellies, sunhats, 
slippers, bags, bottles etc  during their last week as 
some of these will need replacing, usually due to a 
change in size.   Please bring a new set back in 
September. 

 

 

 

I would like to thank you for your support and 

understanding throughout the past year. Covid 

has set us challenges but we have successfully 

managed to avoid it in the setting. 

 

Collection time and drop off time 

In September our drop off time will return to the 

pre Covid time of 9am unless they are booked in 

for 8.45am drop off.  Collecting children at any 

time will also be from the Preschool gates and the 

school gate will be opened at the relevant times 

for you to come through.  We have found that the 

children have had less difficulties with separation  

this year so we will keep drop off at the gate.  

Illness 

If your child is unwell please either phone or 

email the office to let us know.  We need to 

record this on the register.  If we have not 

heard from you by 9.30 we will call. 

 

Covid 19 

At this point I can only assume that we can return to 
Preschool with some sort of normality. If things 
change towards the end of the summer, I will contact 
you by email to give you any necessary updates. 

 

 

Nuts 

From September we need to become a nut free 

setting.  Could you please ensure your child 

does not have nuts in any form in their 

lunchbox. Including chocolate spread and 

Nutella. 



 
 

Happy holidays everyone. If you need to contact us at all over the holidays, email and we 

will get back to you. Have fun. 


